Gist of the Second Meeting of the
CDC Committee on Physical Education (2000-2001)
held on 20 November 2000

. The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed without amendment.

. The vetting results of the Research and Development Projects were
reported.

. Members were invited to give comments on the “Learning to Learn —
The Way Forward in Curriculum Development” to the Secretary.

. Members were invited to attend and provide support to the PE
consultation forums.
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